MEMORANDUM

TO:
Board Members
FROM:

Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
August 21, 2017
RE:
National School Board Association Conference April 7-9, 2018 San Antonio, TX
For the board to approve the travel and registration expenses for the superintendent and board members that are confirmed to attend the following conference:
Ed Massey’s expenses will be covered by the NSBA as a past NSBA president. 
NSBA National Conference on April 7-9, 2018 in San Antonio, TX estimated travel cost per person of $2500.00. 
